Public Notice
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Village of Aurora Community Preservation Panel and Planning Board are Conducting a Joint Public Hearing on Wednesday, June 3, 2015 at 7:00 pm in the Firehouse Meeting Room, 456 Main St, Aurora, NY for Consideration of Application #15-11 from Robin Driskel and John Haggerty for a House Demolition/Reconstruction at 513 Main St. (Tax Map #181.08-1-20).
The Community Preservation Panel will hold Their Regular Meeting Immediately Following the Public Hearing and the Planning Board will hold a Special Meeting Immediately Following the Community Preservation Panel Regular Meeting. 
 

Posted May 20, 2015
Ann Balloni, Village Clerk

